
Siren 
Good Day to all of you in our United Communities. I trust this Siren finds you and your loved 
ones healthy. 

The United Communities volunteer firefighters are back to holding meetings, practices 
and maintenance nights on the first 4 Mondays of each month. If you would like to see how we 
operate or are interested in joining the department, please drop in. There is an overview of 
recruiting on our website at UCFD.CA.  

We are venturing out, albeit with caution, to hold a community B B Q on Saturday 
September 5th from 11 – 2. Hotdogs, hamburgers, pop and water will be provided. We will be 
following the Department of Health and Wellness food service guidelines. We request you bring 
a mask and maintain physical distancing while you enjoy a bite to eat or you can take it home to 
enjoy. We look forward to seeing you all! 

Please remember there is restricted burning across the province. Please check the 
provincial burning website at http://novascotia.ca>burnsafe for direction. They can change 
daily so check each time you are considering a burn of any kind on your property. Please ensure 
you take precautions if you are entitled to burn with plenty of water near by for exampe.  

  

 

Larry Blackler 

Fire Chief 
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